
June 5, 2024

Mr. Joshua Burman
Assistant Director of Public Works
Village of Homewood
17755 Ashland Avenue
Homewood, IL 60430

RE: WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM LEAK SURVEY - CONTRACT

Dear Mr. Burman,

M.E. Simpson Co., Inc. is pleased to extend its pricing structure from our May 18, 2023 proposal

and subsequent Water Distribution System Leak Survey renewal contract with the Village of

Homewood, which was signed and dated June 28, 2023. Our leak survey services and pricing

structure from the afore-mentioned proposal and contract will be valid through December 31,

2024.

We thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to continue to perform our Water
Distribution System Leak Survey services for your Village. If there are any inquiries regarding this
extension, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Michael D. Simpson
Chief Executive Officer

Michael D. Simpson
Chief Executive Officer

3406 Enterprise Avenue
Valparaiso, IN 46383
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